
 

 

 

 

 

 10/09/19 

Dear Parents,  

Re: Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Hockey Club 

Upper prep has a fantastic opportunity to be trained by a coach from Wednesbury Hockey Club.  

Hockey training sessions will start again on Wednesday 18th September and will take place on the 

school Astro Turf between 3:45pm and 4:30pm. It will be a 10-week block, with the last week being 

2nd December. Pupils will need their Games kit with trainers and shin pads. Pupils taking part will 

need to be collected from Hydesville Tower School at 4:30pm.  

The Club will run for 6 weeks and will cost £30. If you are interested in your son or daughter 

attending this club, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the main reception by 

Monday 16th September.   

 

Best wishes  

 

 

Mr Lawrence 

Director of Sport   

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Re: Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Hockey Club Starting on Wednesday 18th September    

I do give permission for my son/daughter …………………………………………… to attend Hockey club. 

 

I have enclosed £30 or a cheque made payable to Hydesville Tower School.  

 

Parents signature…………………………………………………………..Date………………………….. 


